
MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEETING OF THE DURHAM KENNEL CLUB 

May 16, 1977 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Faith Gehweiler, after a 
program on dog photgraphy given by John Ortiz and a program on Puppy Behavioral 
Patterns given by Margaret Young. 

The minutes of the April meeting were read and approved. 

Faith announced that Kari Shaw, a Junior Member, had recently been named a 
Presidential Scholar. 

Mrs. Grimson was taking money and trophies for the Fall Show. 

A volunteer to head a fun match was asked for. No one volunteered. The job is 
still open. 

This meeting was declared Recognition Night. The following members were recognized 
as volunteering their services to our show handling, tracking and obedience 
programs. These people were given a Durham Kennel Club patch as a token of our 
appreciation. 

SHOW HANDLING 

Carolyn Vaughan, Chairman 
Fred Sheppard 
Bill Tolbert 
Brenda Jarman 
Sharon Sawyer 

TRACKING 

Pat Lawrence, Chairman 
Bill Martin 
Pat Martin 
Joyce McHenry 

Treasurer's Report: $33,877.55 in all funds 

OBEDIENCE 

Marge White, Chairman 
Sue Geesler 
Vern Bell 
Mary Bell 
Ray Cook 
B. J. Thompson 
Pat Martin 
Bill Martin 
J. McHenry 
Carolyn Vaughan 
Pat Lawrence 
Sharon Sawyer 
Jerry Foushee 
Becky Stanley 
Marcia Paschal 

Marge White announced that we were having our Rummage/Bake Sale on Saturday, May 21. 
Rummage, baked goods and helpers are desperately needed. 

Building Committee Report - Bob Geesler, Chairman, reported that the committee had 
met and set up subcommittees which are gathering information. Basically they are 
trying to find a solution to satisfy our needs and our pocketbook. It was generally 
decided that a rectangle building 50' by 125' would be satisfactory. They will 
meet again shortly to compile all the findings and will present something to the 
Board shortly. 

continued ... 



Election of Officers 

The following were elected to serve for the coming year: 

Faith Gehweiler, President 
Herman Fowler, Vice President 
Mary Holland, Treasurer 
Mary Bell, Secretary 

Board Members : Marge White, Sharon Sawyer, Bill Martin, Brenda Jarman, and 
Fred Sheppard. 

AKC Delegate: Bill Tolbert 

Membership 

The following were voted on for Regular Membership: 

Ralph and Harlene Teal (English Cocker and Irish Setter) 

The following were voted on for Associate Membership: 

Bambi Kaplan (Golden Retriever) 
Robbie Nunnamaker (Australian Terrier) 

The following were announced as applying for Associate Membership: 

Jane Varalli (Samoyed) 
Patricia Longo (German Shepherd 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary B. ell 
Secretary 


